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FIHRP  FOREST INDUSTRY 
RESEARCH PROGRAM 

 
About FIHRP 
 
Please Note:      FIHRP was dissolved effective July 27, 2011 
 
The FIHRP Forest Industry Health Research Program was a non-profit society dedicated to research in areas of 
concern to the pulp and paper industry funded by member companies. 
The member companies of FIHRP were; Canfor Pulp Limited Partnership, Northwood, Prince George and Intercon 
Divisions, Cariboo Pulp and Paper Company, Domtar Pulp and Paper Products Inc. Pulp Mill Operations, 
Kamloops, Eurocan Pulp and Paper Company, Division of West Fraser Mills, Howe Sound Pulp and Paper Limited 
Partnership, Catalyst Paper Corporation, Crofton Elk Falls, Port Alberni and Powell River Divisions, Tembec 
Industries Inc., Pulp Division – Skookumchuck Operations, and Zellstoff Celgar Pulp Limited. 
 
 
Westcott Consulting Inc. 
 
Westcott Consulting Inc. is your contact company for any information related to FIHRP. Contact information is on 
the opening page of the www.paperforum.com website 
 
Bulletins summarizing the research projects are distributed widely. The reports are available to member companies 
at no charge and are available to other interested parties for a fee. 
 

http://www.paperforum.com/

